
     Guidance lessons will soon 

begin if they haven’t already! 

Counselors will do our best to 

schedule lessons with teachers at 

their convenience. Remember—if 

a teacher knows in advance that 

he/she will be out , you can check 

with the counselor to see if that 

date would work for a Guidance 

lesson.  Thanks!  

High School Visits 

     Guidance has already 

booked presentations from 

Mercy, Xavier, Notre Dame, 

and Sacred Heart.  The presen-

tations will be for 8th grade 

students interested in learning 

more about what these high 

schools have to offer.  The 

dates for each school’s presen-

tation are listed under 

‘Important Dates’. Interested 

students should sign up with 

their homeroom teachers and 

passes will be issued.  Lyman 

Hall’s Agricultural Education and 

H. C. Wilcox will be presenting 

to the entire 8th grade on Oc-

tober 2nd. Students wanting 

further information on these 

schools can attend open houses.   

Open Houses for these schools 

are listed to the right. 

OPEN HOUSES 

Sacred Heart —Oct. 19 (1-3)                      

Notre Dame—Oct. 18 (1-3)                    

Xavier—Oct. 18 (1-3:30)                              

Mercy—Nov. 1 (1-4) 

Wilcox— October 29th (5:30-8)                                          

 See Guidance web page, Twitter or  

the 8th grade counselor for more    

information.  

6th/7th Grade News     All Grades 

I M P O R T A N T  

D A T E S  

Halfway point 

for MP #1 

9/30 

LHHS Ag-Ed & 
Wilcox 

presentations 

10/2 

Mercy &     

Xavier visit 

10/7 

Sacred Heart 

& Notre Dame 

10/8 

Columbus Day 

No School  

10/12 

Professional 

Development  

No School 

10/13 

Team 8-2 Visit 
to Sheehan 

10/20 

Team 8-1 visit 
to Sheehan 

10/22 

Happy           

Halloween! 

10/31 
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School Counselors 

Grade 6   Mrs. Barber-

Devine 

Grade 7  Mrs. Funaro 

Grade 8  Mrs. Baker 

Additional Information 

TWITTER  

 Moran’s Guidance Department is on Twitter! Please follow us on @Morancounseling for updated information on everything counseling related.  

Attendance 

Guidance is working closely with the main office to ensure good student attendance. Please discuss any concerns with guidance as well as par-

ents.  

     As always, please let Guidance know if you 

notice any students having any difficulty with the 

transition.  This can include lack of social inter-

action, poor work completion, increase in ab-

sences, and lack of engagement in the class-

rooms.  We also have extra backpack and sup-

plies in Guidance for those who may be in need. 

Success doesn’t come to you … you go to it.  —Marva Collins                                    
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